

BÁSICO I - END OF TERM TEST PRACTICE

READING

a. Read the text and complete the sentences with the correct information from the text.

My name is David Johnson, and I'm from England. I'm a footballer and I play for Manchester United in the English Premier League. In England, football matches are usually on Saturday. On Saturday, I get up at half past seven and have breakfast at nine o'clock. I usually have bacon and eggs. In the morning, I watch TV with my children and read the newspaper. I go to the stadium at half past eleven and have lunch at quarter past twelve with the other players. For lunch, we usually have fish and vegetables. The match starts at three o'clock and finishes at quarter to five. After the match, I have a drink with the other players. In the evening, I usually go to a restaurant with my wife. When I get home, I watch a movie on TV. I go to bed at half past eleven. I'm usually very tired and I sleep for a long time.

1. David Johnson is from _____.
2. He plays for _____.
3. He usually has _____ for breakfast.
4. In the morning, David _____.
5. He has lunch with _____.
6. After the match, he _____.
7. When he gets home, he _____.
8. David goes to bed at _____.

b. Answer the following questions about David Johnson.

1. What does David do?

2. When are usually football matches in England?

3. What does David usually have for lunch?

4. What time does the match start and finish?

5. Where does David go with his wife?

LISTENING

<https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-5iUfno6gPI&t=21s>

Listen to a student talk about his daily routines. For questions 1 to 7, choose the correct answer.

- 1. What time does he wake up?**
 - a. At 7.30
 - b. At 8.00
 - c. At 7.00
- 2. Which of these things does he NOT have for breakfast?**
 - a. Fruit
 - b. Toast and Jam
 - c. Juice
- 3. How does he go to school?**
 - a. He goes by bus
 - b. He goes by car
 - c. He walks
- 4. What time does he have a break for lunch?**
 - a. At 11.00
 - b. At 12.00
 - c. At 12.40
- 5. Where does he have lunch?**
 - a. In the town centre
 - b. At the school
 - c. At home
- 6. What does he think about school food?**
 - a. It isn't good.
 - b. It's good
 - c. It's very good
- 7. What does he do when he arrives home?**
 - a. He relaxes
 - b. He helps his mum
 - c. He has dinner

